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  ALL:     I-SAFE  DISTRICT INTERNET SAFETY PROGRAM  
 
 
  WHAT’S NEW FOR 2010-2011?   

 

 The Department of Learning Resources & Instructional Materials in collaboration with the 
Office of Prevention Programs will provide training to a library media specialist or an 
instructional designee who will in turn implement a school-wide training on I-SAFE, an 
internet safety program. 
 

 Training will occur during the Fall of 2010. 
 
 
 
  WHAT YOU NEED TO DO?   

 

 Release your library media specialist or instructional designee to participate in the District 
training for the I-SAFE Internet safety program. 
 

 Provide staff development opportunities for media specialist or instructional designee to 
train staff and students on internet safety. 

 
 
 
  WHAT WILL HAPPEN IF YOU DON’T?   
 

 Uninformed library media specialists, staff, and students may be at-risk regarding internet 
safety, which may negatively impact student achievement and teacher productivity.  

 
 
 
 
 WHO NEEDS TO KNOW?   
 

 Media specialist or instructional designee 
 
 
 
 HOW WILL YOU COMMUNICATE FOLLOW-UP?   
 

 Media specialist or instructional designee will be contacted via email regarding training and 
implementation of the I-SAFE Internet Safety Initiative. 

 
 
 
 
 

CONTACT  

 
Learning Resources & Instructional Materials Department 

Michele Rivera, Director  
754-321-3320 

 


